
 
 
Our Ref: PS383/24-25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Sixth Form Charity Week - Monday 24th - Friday 28th March 2025 

Next week, students in our Sixth Form will be running a number of events to raise money for Young Lives 

Versus Cancer - a charity that supports young people and their families and friends through everything that 

cancer throws at them. This is a very special charity to many of our sixth form students and we hope to raise 

more than £500 during the week. 

We have a number of events that the students are running throughout the week that need to be paid in 

advance on ParentPay. 

 

Monday - KS3 Easter Egg Hunt - Lunchtime - £2 to enter on ParentPay 

KS3 students will need to find all of the hidden eggs in windows around the school. There will be prizes for 

all of the students involved! 

Wednesday - Yr 7 & 8 Egg-cellent Adventures - Period 5 -  £2 to enter on ParentPay 

During Period 5 on Wednesday, our Sixth Form students will be setting up a variety of Egg-Cellent 

Adventures for participants in Year 7 and 8 to enjoy during the afternoon. There will be a carousel of 

activities all encouraging teamwork whilst having a brilliant time. There are 100 places for the afternoon. 

Friday - Whole School Sponge a Teacher event - Lunchtime - £2 to enter on ParentPay 

Who doesn’t want to throw a wet sponge at a teacher during lunchtime!! A number of our amazing staff 

have volunteered to be put in the stocks and be pelted with sponges to help us to reach our fundraising 

target. 

Throughout the week 

Cake and sweet sales - Breaktime - C Block Sixth Form stairs 

Students will be baking cakes and selling sweets throughout the week at breaktimes from the bottom of C 

block. Maximum spend £1. This will be a cash only stall. 

Raffle - £1 for 5 tickets - tickets sold in school for cash or on ParentPay 

We have some incredible prizes donated to our raffle including Easter Eggs, £50 Pizza Express voucher and 

the star prize of a pair of football boots signed by former student Toby Collyer who now plays for 

Manchester United. 

We really appreciate your support for the events that the students have organised and will be running 

throughout the week. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Hannah Knox 

Leader of Angmering Sixth Form 


